
Recently, we hosted a gathering at FFA's
new garden site to give thanks to all the
members of our extended community. It
was wonderful to gather in one place to
celebrate the work we do together. We
shared activities that were joyful, yet
symbolic. 
 
A collective chalk mural demonstrated
how something dull can be transformed
with words and color. We planted seeds in
our new garden to demonstrate the power
of regeneration. And entertainment by
community members spread insight and
joy.

Over the years, Food For All has created a
strong community of like-minded people
intent on reducing food insecurity in DC. This
includes generous donors, spirited
volunteers, loyal food supply partners and
our operational partners who extend our
reach into the community. Together we
create a powerful ripple effect in society
that touches so many people in positive
ways. The stronger our solidarity, the more
transformational our actions can be.



By coming together we
strengthened our commitment
to spread waves of good energy
into the world. We are stronger
together, more effective
together, and more secure
together. 
 
As we gather with friends and
family during the holiday period,
let us honor our loved ones while
also remembering to spread our
circle of influence so that others
may thrive in their own ways,
too. 
 

The sharing of food is one of the
sweetest expressions of human
culture. When we break bread

together, we thrive together. Thank
you for your contributions that make

this happen.
         

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!
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